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To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Support for the Macquarie Point Stadium

Categories:

 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I offer my support to the Macquarie Point Stadium proposal for the following reasons: 
 
- Development of a world class stadium for Tasmania 
 
- Provides an opportunity for Tasmanians, Australians and international stars to play or perform in a world class venue 
 
- Has the opportunity to provide some of the best conference facilities that are not currently available in Tasmania 
 
- Holding of events that are not willing to come to Tasmania as they would not be feasible due to venue capacity 
 
- Opportunity to promote Tasmanian produce and also develop a number of retail opportunities 
 
- Provide wonderful hospitality facilities 
 
- Provide wonderful employment and training opportunities without Tasmanians having to move to the mainland for 
further opportunities 
 
- Tours could be provided through the facility 
 
- Provide further support to development of light rail/busway and additional ferries for people attending the venue 
 
- One of the wonderful facilities for the waterfront 
 
- Provides endless economic opportunities for the state 
 
There are many more reasons and I support the draft guidelines that have been formulated previously. 
 
If you need to contact me, you can either call me on  or email me at  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Shane Wilkins 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




